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Comments from a few of the young people:

Ollie – I liked learning new things to cook.

Kaylen – I enjoyed cooking with new tastes and new experiences.

Liberty – I enjoyed all of it.

Molly – I enjoyed learning new skills, I didn’t know I had before.

Megan – I enjoyed learning new things, different tastes and food.

Jodie – I loved all of the course and I love cooking.


